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Dear Parents  

 

WEEK 2 ACADEMIC ACTIVITIES – INTERMEDIATE AND SENIOR PHASE 

 

By now I am sure most of our learners have had a look at their homework activities for the second week 

and are ready and excited to get to work. As two public holidays are taking place next week, we will be 

extending the amount of time learners have to complete the activities that have been provided.  

Learners will have a chance to complete this week’s activities until Tuesday 5 May. New activities will be 

uploaded next Friday but will only provide learners with work to complete for 6 to 8 May. This will ensure 

that we continue with our regular uploading schedule. 

We wish you all the best of luck with this week’s activities. 

Regards 

Mr Botha 

Head of Academics 


